
 

 

 
Production of Auto Parts in Mexico Grows 2% in 2024, Reaching $113.199 Billion: 

INA 
 
Mexico City, February 10, 2025.- The production of auto parts in Mexico reached $113.199 

billion between January and November 2024, marking a 2% increase compared to the same 

period last year. This growth reflects the strength and competitiveness of the sector, which 

has expanded by 140% since 2010, consolidating Mexico as a key player in the North 

American region. 

 

The INA highlighted that Mexico remains the leading supplier of auto parts to the United 

States, accounting for 43.18% of the country’s total imports. For 2025, an additional growth 

of 3.35% is projected, driven by the strengthening of regional content at 75% under the 

USMCA, which promotes manufacturing in Mexico and attracts nearshoring investments. 

 

In this context, the INA emphasized its collaboration with the International Finance 

Corporation (IFC) in the Supplier Development Program (PDP), aimed at enhancing the 

capacity of Mexican SMEs to integrate into the automotive supply chains. The PDP 

addresses the historical limitations faced by small and medium-sized enterprises in entering 

this market by implementing international best practices and successful case studies. This 

program will strengthen the productive capacities and competitiveness of local suppliers, 

contributing to the sector’s sustainable growth. 

 

The INA reaffirmed its commitment to strengthening Mexico’s competitiveness in the global 

auto parts industry and will continue to work in collaboration with key sector stakeholders to 

ensure its long-term success. The organization will remain vigilant regarding changes in 

trade policy, ensuring that Mexico continues to lead in the region. 

ante los cambios en la política comercial, asegurando que México siga siendo un líder en 

la región. 


